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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 10:18 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket # 20190071-WS
Attachments: Mills Shirley Deer Creek 20190071-WS.pdf

Good morning,  
 
Please place the email below and the attached in Consumers and Their Representatives, in Docket No. 20190071-WS.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tom McKendree [mailto:htm@reachmaster.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 10:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Commissionioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us; Office of 
Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: FW: Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
 
Docket NO. 20190071-WS  
 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
I am writing to express our displeasure that Deer Creek RV & Country Club, Inc (Deer Creek) has filed for what appears to 
be a ridiculous  increase in water and wastewater rates Docket NO. 20190071–WS. 
 
Taken from your Rate Case Overview my water bill would increase by 365 % and the wastewater bill would increase by 
43 %.  My wife Is retired and I am soon to be and we will be living  on a fixed income, these increases will have a severe  
impact on our budget or may well effect  my retirement. 
 
We do not mind financial increases when they are needed but and reasonable.  We understand that the commercial 
business up front including the tax office are not being charged by Deer Creek and they say they need more money while
we the residents are to some extent paying for the water and wastewater of those  businesses up front of our resort  
(the businesses between Deer Creek and Route 27) This is crazy why doesn’t Deer Creek bill the businesses up front? 
 
Our final thought to each of you is, would you want to pay for water and wastewater for businesses in your area? 
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We kindly ask that each our you vote no on this request.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Hunter and Lorraine McKendree 
291 Doubles Lane 
Davenport FL 33837 
 
Cell 434-851-2431 
 
 
 
Tom McKendree 
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To sub~1t ~our comments about t~,s docket to the Florida Public Service g:;:;, ~ ~ C> ~ 
Comm1ss1on, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 

Any email or orner correspon<Jence sent to a Flortcta Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 

or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida's 

Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 

correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 




